## American Legion Squadron 120



May, 06, 2025

## **Detachment of Florida**

On April 9<sup>th</sup>, 2025 at the regular scheduled meeting of squadron 120, the squadron unanimously agreed to endorse Michael Cheverier for district 1<sup>st</sup> vice commander of district 17, Sons of the American Legion Detachment of Florida for the 2025-2026 service year.

Michael Cheverier has been a Sons of the American Legion member for over 40 years. He joined squadron 120 in 1995, he then became squadron commander for 2 consecutive years. Michael is currently active in the squadrons Honor Guard and has been squadron historian for the past 2 years.

Michael is a member in good standing, he is eligible for membership under his Father Thomas E. Cheverier who proudly served in Vietnam as a United States Marine.

Joe Kiley

Post Commander

for Kuluf

Joe Ekenrode

Sons Commander

Joe Elal